
 
 
February 16, 2012 
 
Commissioner Tommy Rowe 
Lincoln County 
P.O. Box 90 
Pioche, NV 89043 
 
Re: Wilson Creek Wind Project  
 
Dear Commissioner Rowe, 
 
As you know, Wilson Creek Power Partners, LLC (WCPP), a subsidiary of Champlin/GEI Wind Holdings, 
LLC (Champlin) has been involved in the development of the Wilson Creek Wind Project in Lincoln 
County.  The purpose of this letter is to notify you that WCPP and Champlin are no longer working on 
the development of the Wilson Creek Wind Project.   
 
Any further correspondence regarding the project’s status or additional inquiries should be directed to 
Wilson Creek Wind Company, LLC (WCWC) and its parent company Nevada Wind.  Contact information 
for the WCWC is as follows, 

 
 
“Developer’s Address” Wilson Creek Wind Company, LLC 

c/o Nevada Wind 
John Johansen 
330 Moonbeam Drive 
Spanish Springs, NV 89436 

 
 
If there any questions regarding this letter, I can be reached at 805-568-0300. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Casey M. Willis 
Senior Project Manager 
 
CC: Cory Lytle, Director 


